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                                 A NOTE FROM THE PRESIDENT’S DESK: 
 
Have you ever driven past something and said to yourself, “I must go there one day”. Being a 
procrastinator, it happens to me regularly. Every time I went to the Rowing Club for lunch, I 
would say to myself, “I would love to go to the Navel Museum”. Thanks to our events 
committee I was able to tick something else off my bucket list. The exhibits were amazing, so 
much history on display. Our hosts had so many stories to tell us; the high light was that of 
HMAS Melbourne and HMAS Voyager. To this day, they really don’t know what went wrong. 
If you have something on your bucket list maybe we can help you tick it off. Last month’s 
presenter cancelled at the last minute so Gordon Coss came at short notice, and gave a very 
interesting and informative presentation about Dance For Parkinson’s. For our monthly 
lunch we celebrated Christmas in July at the Fiddler, a great time was had by all, oh, except 
for the bus load of visitors who got half way to Camden before they realised they were going 
to wrong way. I’m looking forward to lunch at the Marsden and a week later a look over the 
Print Museum.  
Kind regards, Keith Rowe  
 
“Age is merely the number of years the world has been enjoying you.” 
 

https://www.probussouthpacific.org/microsites/jordansprings


 

UPCOMING OUTINGS & ACTIVITIES 

 

 

DATE ACTIVITY COST 

Tuesday 

5th August 

 2025 

 

Committee Meeting – 10.00am Brooks Tavern 

 

Tuesday 

12th August 

2025 

 

LUNCH – Marsden Brewhouse – Hawthorne Ave, 

Marsden Park – 12 noon 
 

CONTACT: Kim Leard 
 

 

6th, 13th, 

20th,27th 

August 

Wednesday 

  2025 

 

TRIVIA NIGHT at Brooks Tavern Jordan Springs    

6pm for dinner and, or 7.00pm for Trivia. 

CONTACT: Annie Embury 
 

 

Tuesday 

19th August 

2025 

 

THE PRINTING MUSEUM – CNR MULGOA RD 

AND RANSLEY ST, PENRITH – 10.30AM 

LUNCH – 12 NOON – CLUB PACEWAY BISTRO – 

127-141 STATION ST, PENRITH 

 

 CONTACT: Kim Leard 

 

Tuesday 

    26TH August 

        2025  

 

MONTHLY MEETING – 9.45am for 10.00am 

start at The Hub.  

Speaker –  

 

 

Please register your interest in attending any of the above activities 

by adding your name to the expression of interest (EOI) list on the 

Activity table or by contacting the organiser of the activity. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

AUGUST BIRTHDAYS 

Judy Butler, Garnet Leard, Kim Leard 

 

TRIVIA NIGHT 

Every Wednesday Evening at 7.00pm at Brooks Tavern, 3989 Lakeside 

Pde, Jordan Springs. 

 

 

MEMBERSHIP 

If you are going to be away at the next meeting, please notify Annie 

Embury on 0409 230 753 or with an apology and stating whether you 

need a Newsletter sent. 

 

 

WELFARE 

If you, or you know a member sick or struggling with health issues or 

bereavement or feeling lonely, please advise our Welfare Officer, 

Barbara Willoughby 0414 938 103. 

 

 

PAYMENTS BY EFT 

If you wish to pay for outings etc., by EFT, please send an email to the 

treasurer, Paul Mason with your name and details of what the 

payment is for (Include your name and initial in relevant area).  

Treasurer’s email address:  paulm1949@hotmail.com      

Bank Name: Westpac    Club BSB: 032-278     Club Account No: 745150 

 

 

Please note, if you cannot attend an event having registered for it 

on the Expression of Interest Form, please let the Organiser of the 

event know that you are not attending. 

 

 

SPECIAL THANKS TO 

  

BROOKS TAVERN  JORDAN SPRINGS 

  
FOR PRINTING THE NEWSLETTER 

                           

 


